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THÉ MACDONALD BURSARY, 

1864—67.I
charge

John Macdonald, , Esq., M. P.P., being desirous of .en­
couraging youths of talent in the public schools in the City 
of Toronto lo avail themselves of the facilities for higher 
education, which Uuiversiiy College affords, and especially 
t ) stimulate the boys at the City Common Schools to aim at 
obtaining the requisite preparatory training for the Univer­
sity, has appropriated the sum of $160, for the purpose of 
establishing an Exhibition in University College, Toronto, 
during the next four years, subject to thç following condi­
tions :—

The Bursary shall be for the benefit of the sons of trades­
men and mechanics, citizens of Toronto, a preference being 
given to thtose who have received their primary education at 
the City Common Schools.

The sum of $40 shall be awarded to the candidate ranking 
highest in general proficiency at the University Matriculation, 
in September next, the son of a citizen of Toronto, as specified 

■ above, who shall not have taken any University Scholarship. 
It shall be paid him in two sums of $20 each, the first on 
his matriculating in University College, and the second on 
his passing the examination at ^lie close of the Michaelmas 
Term, on his producing satisfactory evidence of good conduct 
and .moral character.

The sum of $40 shall be awarded in like manner, at the 
beginning and close of the Michaelmas Term in the three 
following years, to a Student of University College, of the 
second, third, and B.A. years, being the son of a citizen of 
Toronto as specified above, and not taking a University 
Scholarship for the year, according to his standing in general
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